
 
 

What Vascular Research 
questions would you 
like to see answered? 

 

 

The VASCULAR Priority Setting Partnership (PSP) is an exciting      

opportunity for patients, carers and members of the public to 

have their say in what they think is important for future research 

for Vascular conditions. 

 
 

Anyone who lives with a vascular condition and those who care 

for them are invited to provide their views to the                 

VASCULAR PSP SURVEY 

 
 

The Vascular PSP team is working closely with patients and their 

carers, healthcare professionals, researchers and charities to    

decide on the most important areas for research. 

 

Submit your suggestions online: 
www.hyms.ac.uk/vascularpsp 

 

Paper copies are also available on our website.  
email: AVSUsurveys@hyms.ac.uk  

#VascularJLA 

TELL US WHAT YOU THINK... 

Scan for Survey 

Scan for Survey 


